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Melissa Bowman 

North Carolina Sheriffs’ Education and Training Standards Commission 

Via Email only to: melissa.bowman@ncdoj.gov  

 

Re: Extension of the Period of Review for 12 NCAC 10B .0402, .0403, .0404, .0503, .0604, 

.0605, .0606, .0607 .0704, .0714, and .1302 

Dear Ms. Bowman:  

 

At its August 2023 meeting, the Rules Review Commission (“RRC”) extended the period of 

review for the above-captioned rules in accordance with G.S. 150B-21.10.  

 

Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.13, when the Commission extends the period of review, it is required 

to approve or object to rules or call a public hearing on the same within 70 days.   

 

If you have any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let me know. 

 

/s/ William W. Peaslee 

William W. Peaslee 

Commission Counsel 
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